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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 Students, remember to turn in the forms that were handed out to you on your first day.  All 
forms can be returned to the office. 
 

 Please remember to bring your scan cards every day! 
 

 Phones in the office are for emergency use only.  Please remember to make arrangements for 
rides or appointments before arriving for school. 
 

FREE SUPPLIES! 

 Do you need any school supplies? Check out the tables of free supplies in the library! Take what 
you need to help start this year the best! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


